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Extraordinary general meeting of Danske Bank 2018 

 

At the extraordinary general meeting of Danske Bank on Friday 7 December 2018, Karsten Dybvad and Jan 

Thorsgaard Nielsen were elected to the Board of Directors. 

 

At the same time, the Chairman of the Board Ole Andersen and the chairman of the Audit Committee Jørn P. 

Jensen stepped down from the Board of Directors, cf. company announcement 6 November 2018. 

 

At the board meeting held immediately after the extraordinary general meeting, Karsten Dybvad was elected 

Chairman and Carol Sergeant and Jan Thorsgaard Nielsen were elected Vice Chairmen of the Board of Di-

rectors. 

 

The composition of the Board’s committees will be announced as soon as possible at danskebank.com under 

Corporate Governance. 
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